
 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear PG Families, 
 
In light of public health guidelines issued by Gov. Gavin Newsom, Pleasant Grove Union School District, as 
well as all school districts in Sutter County will close all schools beginning Tuesday, March 17. Schools will 
remain closed at least through April 13. 
 
Spring break is scheduled for April 6 through April 13. We will continue to monitor this situation very closely, 
and we will update our community and school families should there be an extension to the closure period 
following spring break. 
 
This decision was not taken lightly. We have consulted carefully with local and state health officials throughout 
the past weeks. Yesterday’s guidelines from Gov. Newsom related to limiting public activities made closure the 
appropriate action. 
 
During the closure period, our district's school nutrition services department will continue to serve student 
meals. Details on where families can pick up meals for their school children will be sent later this week. 
 
We also are working to provide optional academic learning opportunities to help students keep 
learning during this closure period. Specific information on these academic learning 
opportunities will be announced on our website and by email. 
 
Please remember to follow all procedures to safeguard your health and that of your family. For 
more information on these safeguards and on the COVID-19 virus, please visit 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our school office.  In the event that the office is 
closed you can email me davet@sutter.k12.ca.us or Sherry directly, sherrym@sutter.k12.ca.us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.  Stay healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Tarr 
Superintendent/Principal 
 

Pleasant Grove School—A California Gold Ribbon School 

3075 Howsley Road 
Pleasant Grove, CA  95668 
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